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February 22, 2022 
 
 
Concrete Works & Paving, Inc.   Email Transmittal 
Attention:  Alvaro Medina, President 
1001 N. Federal Highway, Suite 310 
Hallandale Beach, FL  33009 
Email:  amedi009@hotmail.com; alvaro@concreteworksandpaving.com 
 
RE: Solicitation No. PNC2123416B1, Concrete and Asphalt Restoration Services 

Award Amount: $1,467,585; Bond Amount: $1,467,585.00  
 
Dear Mr. Medina; 

 
This is to confirm that the Director of Purchasing has conditionally accepted your Bid on the above-referenced 
solicitation. 
 
This Award is subject to terms and conditions below and the Vendor is cautioned not to proceed until the items 
indicated have been satisfied. Goods or Services covered under this procurement must not be delivered or initiated 
until an official Purchase Order is issued (and Notice to Proceed, if applicable). 

 
 Please arrange with Nancy Olesen, Purchasing Division for submission of required Performance and 

Payment Guaranty (pursuant to Bid Bond, Bid Guarantee, Performance and Payment Guaranties, and 
Qualifications of Surety Requirements for Goods and/or Services of the referenced contract). Upon receipt 
and acceptance (by the County) of the aforementioned documents, a Procurement Contract will be issued.  
 

Pursuant to the requirements of Section 255.05(1)(a), Florida Statutes, Performance and Payment bonds must be 
recorded by the Vendor with the Broward County Records, Taxes and Treasury Division, and a copy of the recorded 
bond must be provided to the Purchasing Division. To ensure the bonds are filled in completely and accurately, it is 
suggested that a copy of the bonds be emailed to the Purchasing Agent at nolesen@broward.org for review prior to 
recording with the Broward County Records, Taxes and Treasury Division.  
 
Failure to provide the above required documentation by close of business on March 7, 2022, shall cause your firm to 
be considered non-responsible and this contingent Award to your firm may be rescinded. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with Broward County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert Gleason, Director 
Purchasing Division 
 
 
 
By: _____________________________ 
Nancy Olesen, Purchasing Agent 
 
C:  Carlos Garcia, Water and Wastewater Services 
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